
 

  

 

F2 Logistics Safety Health & Environment Committee 

Executive Summary Report 

September 2019 

Our September SHE Program started with the Drug-

Free Workplace Seminar last September 2, 2019. It 

was attended by our employees, drivers and helpers 

and was facilitated by a representatives of 

Philippine Drug Enforcement Agency. A total of 54 

participants attended from across all BUs.  

This seminar is part of our program in 

promoting Drug-Free in our workplace. 

Objective of this seminar was to increase the 

awareness and education of the employees on 

the adverse effects of dangerous drugs and to 

encourage all employees to lead a healthy 

lifestyle while at work and at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had our Annual Earthquake Seminar and Drill for 2019. It was conducted at F2 Corporate Center 

by representatives from the Bureau of Fire Protection last September 7, 2019 (Saturday). F2 employees 

were able to assemble safely in the designated area within 2 minutes and 8 seconds. Objective of the 

drill was to increase awareness and preparedness of employees on what to do in case of earthquake 

occurs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Another training/seminar for the month was the 

Responsible Parenthood & Family Planning last 

September 14, 2019. Conducted by a 

representative from the Commission on 

Population of NEDA 

The objective of this seminar aims to help 

couples to realize their desired timing, spacing, 

and number of children in accordance with their 

socioeconomic, emotional, and psychological 

capacity. 

It was attended by 17 employees from various 

BUs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lastly we had the HIV Awareness Talk last 

September 28, 2019, which aims to increase 

awareness to all employees. Conducted by Love 

Yourself a NGO for HIV Awareness 

This is a part of our program in educating employees 

HIV/AIDS awareness. Our program’s objective is to 

empower and increase the awareness to 

participants of HIV/AIDS, its impact, management 

and availability of support systems. This is to 

encourage early testing and lifestyle changes that 

will thereby reduce and prevent further infection. 

It was attended by 17 employees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the current Dengue Outbreak in 

Paranaque, our SHE Committee, in 

coordination with Maxicare our HMO 

provider, conducted a Dengue Awareness 

Talk last September 21, 2019.  

This is to educate F2 employees on how to 

prevent or how to handle in case F2 

employees or their families catch the deadly 

disease and make themselves aware thus, 

they can protect themselves as well as their 

families.  

It was attended by 27 employees.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

Safety Data Monitoring 

For the month of September 2019, Safety Pyramid Report below is the reflection of our 
Company’s SHE Committee commitment to safety and health of our employees.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


